JOHN STOCKS will state:-

In 1933 I was a Surveyor on the staff
of Lloyd's Register of Shipping.

I surveyed the "LA CRESCENTA"™ at anchor
in Milford Haven between the 18th and the
2ist April, 1933. The number of my Survey
Report is 4771.

On August 2nd, 1933, I carried out the
Annual Survey on the "LA CRESCENTA" at
Milford in accordance with the provisions of

the Merchant Shipping (Safety and Load Line

Conventions) ’‘ct, 1932, The number of my

report is 203874,




